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I have been practicing medicine for the past 10 years and watched as patient care 

continues to go down as a result of corporate greed. Doctors and nurses are 

continually pushed to manage more patients with less and less time. This is resulting 

in mistakes and poor patient satisfaction. I watch many providers leaving healthcare 

from burnout while major corporations profit. If we do not address this we will have no 

providers caring for patients in the future. 


